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Future Speakers 

Dec 20 2011 

White Elephant Gift 

Exchange/Election of 

Officers  

"Family Month Update" 

Dec 27 2011 

Rotary Holiday Meeting 

Cancelled  

 

Upcoming Events 

November is Rotary 
Foundation Month 
Nov 1 2011 - Nov 30 2011 

 

 

VISITING ROTARIANS 
None 
 
GUESTS 
 Langley & McLean High School 
hockey teams 
 

Agenda 

by Cecilia Ford  

Noon - Meeting to order  
- Greeter – TBD  
- Song led by – Marilen King  
- Pledge led by – Jan Auerbach  
- Invocation led by – Angela Lee  
- 50/50 raffle collections – Brian Pence 

12:20 Begin Program  
- Welcome Guests and Visiting Rotarians - Sergeant at Arms  
- Announcements 
- Happy Talk (after program) – Dana Sippel  
 

12:40 Program   

Rotary "Outward Bound" Experience - . David Morabito 

1:00 p.m. 
- 50/50 raffle bucket 
 

1:15 p.m. Adjourn meeting 

2012-2013 Rotary Board Slate of Nominees  
by Michael S. DeRose 

 
President Jan Auerbach, Immediate Past President Cherry Baumbusch, President Elect Dale Lazar, 
Treasurer Lynn Heinrichs and Secretary Paul Sawtell.  
 
This slate will be announced at three upcoming meetings as well. Any club members interested in 
nominating fellow members or themselves for the slate should contact Glenn or any other member of 
this year's board. 

November 29, 20011 Program 
by Michael S. DeRose 

 
Rotary Cup - Langley High School and Mclean High School field hockey teams.   Program led by Mike 
Holleran 

Announcements 
by Michael S. DeRose 

 
Mike Holleran announced we will be ringing the bell for the Salvation Army at the McLean Giant on 
12/17/11. 
  
Guru Raj announced “Food for Trees” will provide a Christmas tree when a $30 donation to a local 
food bank is made. 
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Brian Pence announced that the Gift Cards will be ordered next week.  
  
Ed Holman announced that the Holiday Party will be December 8 at Washington Golf and Country 
Club. There will be no meeting December 6 because of Holiday Party.  
  
Kathy Martin is chairing Adopt-a-Family; a family has been adopted with several little girls.  
  
Dana Sippel reminded us that the McLean Chocolate Festival is January 29 and that volunteers and 
sponsors are needed. 

Happy Talk 

by Michael S. DeRose 

Pam Danner was happy to have returned from a most enjoyable trip to Naples, Italy. 
  
Paul Ward was happy he would soon have the chance to visit and enjoy Naples, too. Florida, that is.  
  
Heather Schoeppe was happy to be back with the club after a one month absence.  
  
Bill Stell was happy to celebrate his first great grandchild’s 1stbirthday.  
  
Bob Nath and Carmen Martinez both were have happy to enjoyed a nice Thanksgiving, with their 
respective families.  
  
Lynn Heinrichs was happy she would be attending the Women’s Club of McLean’s Holiday Homes 
Tour. 

  

 


